
10TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 
 

Monday        June  6 4:00 PM (SP)        +Adeline Macek   
Tuesday       June  7 9:00 AM (SP)    Priest’s Personal Intention 
Wednesday  June  8   NO MASS                    
Thursday  June  9 4:00 PM (SC) +Leo Maciej 
Friday  June 10 9:00 AM (SP)        +Alice Beckius  
Saturday      June 11 5:00 PM (SP)    +Richard Beuch  
Sunday  June 12 8:30 AM (SC)      For Our People 
                10:30 AM (SP) +Ron DeGross 

St. Patrick  

 

St. Catherine                                           

 
 

 
Bulletin Deadline:  Tuesday at noon. (notices can be mailed, faxed to 
952-492-6290, or put in the black box on the side of the rectory)  Save 
the counting ladies time:  write your name & amount of donation on 
your Sunday envelope.  Thank you!  Going out of town?  Won’t be at 
mass next weekend?  Call the parish office in advance and ask for a 
parish bulletin to be mailed to you.  Keep up on parish events!   
Parish Summer Office Hours 8:00 AM—1:00 PM Monday-Friday.   
 
 
    

 
 
 
   
    

 
 
   First Reading:  Exodus 19:2-6a 
   Second Reading:  Romans 5:6-11 
   Gospel Reading:  Matthew 9:36-10:8 
 

                                      
        
 

 

      JUNE 5, 2005 

 

 
 
 

CHURCH CLEANING FOR THE MONTH OF JUNE:   
*Francis & Colleen Beuch, Gerald & Shirley Bastyr, Ronald & 
Kathy Bastyr, William Belkengren, JoAnn Beuch, Dean & 
Christine Bisek, Jeff & Rena Bjerke, William & Linn Blocker, 
Gary Boegeman, Nicole Boegeman.  Altar Linens:  Mary Jirik. 
 

ST. PATRICK C.C.W. MEETING:  Monday, June 13,  
7:00 PM in the St. Patrick Social Hall.  Agenda items include 
installation of new officers and festival quilt and dishtowel 
updates.  Aggie DeGross and Mary Jirik will provide 
refreshments.  See you there! 
 

DISHTOWEL FINISHING:  We need help hemming and 
decorating dishtowels to be sold at this summer’s church festival.  
The big box containing unfinished towels is located in the entry 
of the church.  Sign out as many as you like to embroider, 
appliqué, or decorate creatively and hem!  Just return the  
finished towels to the same box when complete.  Thanks! 
 

FESTIVAL QUILTING:  Della Schmitt has opened her home 
to quilting for the 2005 Festival Auction.  We have several quilts 
in progress in various stages of completion.  If you have some 
spare time during the week or on Saturdays, call Della @ 952-
492-2250.  Thanks, Della!  To view the completed quilts, go to 
our web site (on the cover of the bulletin) and click on “What’s 
New.” 
 

ST. PATRICK C.C.W. OFFICER:  The position of vice-
president is still open.  It is a 2-year term; the first year as vice-
president, the second year as president.  Give some thought to 
volunteering to fill this position.  Contact Carol or LuVerne if 
you can help! 
 

FESTIVAL TOYS NEEDED:  If you have toys to donate for 
Children’s Games, please contact Cathy Theis @ 461-2636. 
 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY:  This may be the job for you!  
We are looking for an enthusiastic, promotional advertising chair 
for the church festival.  Please contact Chad or Emily Sandey to 
volunteer @ 492-5775. 
 

WANTED:  We are restructuring our format for funerals.  We 
are looking for 10 people who would be willing to be part of a 
funeral committee.  Duties include:  order food and pick it up, 
contact the chairperson of the designated group, work the day of 
the funeral and clean-up, opens the hall the evening before (6:30-
8:00 PM) and the morning of the funeral.  Please contact Amy 
Puncochar, Funeral Coordinator @ 461-3547 if you’re interested 
or for more information.  In this new format, the responsibility of 
group members (I, II, III) will change.  Group members will 
bring salads and bars/cookies and set up the hall only. 
  

           Stewardship of Treasure 
  “Let us give back to God with Grateful Hearts” 
           Sunday Collection May 29, 2005 
 
Received this week…………………………..$   1,957.00 
Weekly budget requirement………………….$   1,680.00 
Capital Campaign…………………………….$ 150,500.00 goal 
Capital Campaign…………………………….$ 100,001.00 pledged to date 
Capital Campaign…………………………….$   70,362.00 collected to date 

Extraordinary 
Ministers 

6/11 Ron & Rosie Ryan, Tim Sonnek  

 6/12 Dan Cervenka, Terrie Schoenbauer,  
Jim DeGross 

Lectors 6/11 Lynne Hoffman 

 6/12 Kendra Sticha 

Acolytes 6/11 Dan Hoffman, William Hoffman, Jed Kreuser 

 6/12 Alex & Kayla Shepherd, Amanda Stebbins  

Ushers 6/11 Dave Roach, Peter Ryan 

 6/12 Don Pesta, Norm Sticha 

Greeters 6/12 Dan & Deb Cervenka 

Extraordinary 
Ministers 

6/12 Ken & Kathy Ceola,  
Bill Dillingham, Kevin Mahowald 

Lector 6/12 Cindy Grolla 

Acolytes 6/12 Billy & Phoebe Muraski, Kristine Busse 

Ushers 6/12 Steve Boeser, Bruce Brumm 

Greeters 6/12 Robert Grams & Sue Kempf 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR JUNE 11 & 12 

READINGS FOR JUNE 12, 2005,   
ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY 

ST. PATRICK 



 
 

CHURCH CLEANING FOR THE MONTH OF   
JUNE:  *Gary & Ann Korbel, Ken & Kathy Ceola,  
Gary & Cindy Grolla, John & Ann Timmerman. 
 
HAITI MISSION DRIVE:  You can pick up the list of supplies  
needed in the back of church.  There will be a box in the back of 
church for supplies.  Please have all donations in by or on June 
5th.  For more information, please call JoAnn @ 461-7979. 
                St. Catherine C.C.W. 
ST. CATHERINE AUTUMN DINNER:  We need two couples 
to chair the Autumn Dinner on October 11th at the VFW in Prior 
Lake.  Contact Kevin Mahowald or any Parish Pastoral Council 
Member if you can help. 
 
SECURITY SYSTEM:  We have an upgraded security system 
at St. Catherine.  New security codes are now required for entry.  
If you do not have the new code, contact the parish office or Joe 
Williamson @ 447-6404. 
 
                Stewardship of Treasure 
  “Let us give back to God with Grateful Hearts” 
           Sunday Collection May 29, 2005 
 
Received this week…………………………..$1,047.00 

 

PRAY FOR THE SICK AND HOMEBOUND OF OUR 
PARISHES:  Tom Shea (son of Rosetta Shea), George Dalsin, 
Linn Blocker, Peter Nytes, Angela Brandel, Jeff Paul, Jim 
Trantina (father of Theresa Sticha), Ron Stepka, Lorene Seurer, 
Helen Nelson, Marcella Backsen, MaryAnn Radnich (cousin of 
Vickie Cross), Lori Doerr (daughter of Florian Kraft), Richard 
Greger (father of Diane Williamson), Mary Jo Menk, Walter 
Beuch, Benoite Stepka. 
 
FR. ORLANDO’S 40TH ANNIVERSARY PARTY:  Sunday, 
June 12th after the 10:30 AM mass at the  St. Patrick Social Hall. 
 
SECOND COLLECTION:  This weekend, June 4 & 5, we will 
have a second collection for the Catholic Spirit.  If you are not 
currently receiving the Catholic Spirit, but would like to, contact 
the parish office. 
 

   

      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LEAVES 
     Leaves come in a wide variety of shapes.  Even if you don’t 
recognize which trees they’re from, you wouldn’t mistake an oak 
leaf for a pine needle, or a weeping willow leaf for one from a 
maple.  There are even differences among leaves in different 
types of the same tree.  Yet despite all their differences, all leaves 
have the same purpose:  to make food for the tree, using water, 
light, and carbon dioxide.  Without all three of these things, the 
tree cannot grow or even live. 
     A church is like a tree, and its members are like leaves.  
Without their constant donations of time, talent, and treasure, the 
church will soon suffer and may not survive.  However, with 
careful stewardship, the church will flourish.  And a healthy 
church, like a healthy tree, will benefit others.  It can be a source 
of food, shelter, and inspiration, too.  Remember this as you 
decide how you can provide your time, talent and resources to 
make the “tree” flourish.  

 
 

 
Senior Health Insurance Program Medicare Helpers, Thur. 
June 9, 10:30 AM at Schule Haus Apartments in Jordan. 
 

Steak Fry, Fri. June 10, 5:00-8:00 PM at the K.C. Hall in 
Shakopee.  $10.00/person, $2.00/child-hot dog & chips. 
 

Chicken Cookout, Sun. June 19, 10:30 AM-3:00 PM at St. 
Nicholas Church in New Market.  $7.50/adult, $3.50/child.   
 

School Sisters of Notre Dame Golf Tournament Benefit, Tue. 
June 21 at Daytona Golf Club in Dayton, MN.  763-421-6495. 
 

Women’s Retreat, June 14-16, July 8-10 & Aug. 26-28 at 
Franciscan Retreats in Prior Lake.  For more information, call 
952-447-2182. 
 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend, July 29-31 at 
Yankee Square Inn in Eagan.  For more info, call 651-426-4710. 
 

Marian Pilgrimage, July 29-Aug. 1, to National Shrine of Our 
Lady of the Snows in Belleville, Illinois.  Marie @ 651-776-1065 
 

World Youth Day 2005, The Archdiocese of St. Paul/Mpls. is 
sponsoring a pilgrimage to Cologne, Germany Aug. 12-22, 2005.  
Bishop Richard Pates will be among our pilgrims.  For more 
information, contact the parish office @ 952-492-6276. 
 

Married Couples Retreat, Sept. 16-18 at Franciscan Retreats in 
Prior Lake.  For more info, call 952-447-2182. 
 

Christian Heritage Tour of Western Japan, 14-day tour in 
early Oct. 2005 will be approximately $4,250.  Contact Mike @ 
the Center for Mission @ 651-291-4504 for info. 
 

Serenity Retreat for People in AA & Al-Anon, Dec. 2-4 at 
Franciscan Retreats in Prior Lake.  For more info, 447-2182. 
 

Retrouvaille-A Lifeline for Marriages.  A weekend & 12 follow-
up sessions.  For more information, call 651-464-5855. 

PARISHIONERS CORNER 

STEWARDSHIP-Serve by Helping Others-The Elderly 
*VISIT and phone regularly. 
*READ to those with weakened vision. 
*HELP with meals, transportation, errands. 
*PLAN tours and activities for senior citizens. 
*WORK to provide community housing for older people. 

COMMUNITY EVENTS 

ST. CATHERINE 


